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Hong Wang

From: Hong Wang
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 4:03 PM
To: Emily Knoblauch
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20170270 - Title Change

TrackingTracking: Recipient Delivery

Emily Knoblauch Delivered: 1/18/2018 4:03 PM

Emily, 
 
Per your instruction below, the title for Docket 20170270 has been changed to “Application for acknowledgment of transfer of 
receivership to Polk County, and cancellation of Certificate Nos. 634-W and 544-S, by Four Points Utility Corporation.” 
 
Thanks! 
 
Hong 
 
 

From: Emily Knoblauch  
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 3:46 PM 
To: Hong Wang 
Cc: Robert Graves 
Subject: Docket No. 20170270 - Title Change 
 
Hi Hong, 
 
I checked with Robert and he was fine with moving the utility name to the end of the title. So here is the revised title: 
 
“Application for acknowledgment of transfer of receivership to Polk County, and cancellation of Certificate Nos. 634-W and 
544-S, by Four Points Utility Corporation” 
 
Thank you! 
 
Emily Knoblauch 
Engineering Specialist I 
Division of Engineering 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Phone: (850) 413-6632 
Fax: (850) 413-6633 
eknoblau@psc.state.fl.us 
 




